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January 21, 2019 
 
Gordon Kaiser 
Market Surveillance Administrator 
Suite 500, 400 – 5th Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB T2P 0L6 
Sent via email to: Stakeholderconsultation@albertamsa.ca 
 
 
RE: Advisory Opinion Programme Concept 
 
Dear Mr. Kaiser: 
 
In response to the December 14, 2018 Notice to Participants and Stakeholders, ENMAX Corporation 
(“ENMAX”) provides the following comments on the consultant report for the Advisory Opinion 
Programme.   
 
The existing MSA approach to interactions with stakeholders is working well and ENMAX welcomes 
the continued open discussions with MSA management and staff.  While we are appreciative of the 
willingness to innovate new avenues for constructive dialogue, we do not view the notion of an 
Advisory Opinion Programme as required at this time.  In order to ensure a level playing field 
approach, we prefer MSA advice to market participants be publicly available where possible and we 
encourage the use of the MSA guideline process. 
 
ENMAX supports open and transparent consultation processes where participants can share their 
respective views to achieve enhancements for the Alberta electricity market.  Thank you for the 
opportunity to provide our views. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark McGillivray 
Director, Public Policy and Government Relations 
ENMAX Corporation  
 
 
 
cc. 
Lonnie Enns  
Senior Vice President, Energy Marketing – ENMAX Energy Corporation 
 
Tim Boston 
Vice President, Public Policy and Government Relations – ENMAX Corporation 


